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PGandE Letter No.: DCL-85-133

Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Proposed Revisions to FSAR Update, Chapter 17

Dear Mr. Martin:

Enclosed is a revision to Chapter 17 of the Diablo Canyon Power Plant Final
.Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) Update. It replaces, in its entirety, the
Chapter 17 submitted by PGandE letter DCL-84-308, dated September 21, 1984.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(a)(3), this submittal identifies all changes to the
quality assurance program description of Chapter 17 (see Enclosure 1 ). Most
of the changes made are editorial in nature. However, several changes in
Enclosure 1 represent a clarification in wording which may appear to be a
reduction in commitment; these changes are identified by a "50.54" next to
the change bar in the margin. Five changes fall under this category and they
are submitted as follows:

1. Table 17.2, Sheet 1 of 4 - Indicate that alternate housekeeping zones
will be utilized. See Enclosure 2 for justification.

2. Table 17.2, Sheet 3 of 4, and page 17.3-2 - Indicate that immediate
supervisors may be utilized to conduct design verification. See
Enclosure 3 for justification.

3. Page 17.3-1 - Delete quality control review of design drawings and
specifications. See Encl osure 4 for justification.

4. Page 17.9-1 - Delete calibration and fluid system flushing from the list
of special processes. See Enclosure 5 for justification.

5. Page 17.12-1 - Revise "possible" to "practical" as applied to the
calibration standard accuracy requirements. See Enclosure 6 for
justi ficati on.
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All of the changes summarized above are based on guidance contained in
NUREG-0800, "Standard Review Plan," with the exception of changes 3 and 5. In
these instances, the changes utilize wording that allows the practical
implementation of the commitments while meeting their intent;

If no comments on the above mentioned change are received by May 29, 1985,
PGandE will assume these changes are acceptable and commence revision of the
appropriate documents.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,

J. Shi ffer~

~

Encl osures

cc: M. M. Mendonca
Document Control Desk
Service List
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